
St Clair Amateur Newsletter 
January 2019 

PO Box 94, Belleville, IL 62222  
www.scarc.net  

Club Repeaters: 147.120+ / 224.120- / 444.625+(pl 127.3) / 442.275+ (pl 127.3) 

 

Club Officers 

President – Randy Bastian   
KC9MZ         (618) 235-1444  
  Cell (618) 973-6379 
kc9mz@arrl.net  
 
Vice Pres – Michael Petz   
KA9HNT (618) 688-2050       
ka9hnt@gmail.com  
 
Secretary –Tip Klamberg                    
N9MVX (618) 670-1502    
n9mvx@yahoo.com  
 
Treasurer - Bob Thurgood          
WA9TUG  (618) 239-9847 
wa9tug@arrl.net 
 
Sgt at Arms - Dan Campos 
KD9ADB    (618) 236-1509 
daniel.campos@charter.net 
  
Activity Mgr- Jim Morgan      
KD9BLA 
highonharmony@gmail.com 
 

VE Test Coordinator    
Randy Bastian, KC9MZ  

 
Repeater Committee    
Gary Valentine, N8GIL, 
Randy Bastian, KC9MZ, 
John Sundstrom, WA0LIS - 
emeritus  
 
Emergency Comm Committee    
Curtis Williams, W5DTR  
 
ARES/RACES net is a Directed Net 
and is normally conducted by  
Gene Kramer, WA9TZL   
(Tuesdays following the Club “on-
the-air” meeting.) 

 

SLSRC Winterfest 2019  This is the 8 am crowd.                     KC9MZ Photo  

The Winterfest was last weekend, great crowd, I saw about 12 SCARC members 

present! Next year we should ask for a group discount! 

 

 

Bob, K9EID, shows off his Pine Board Transmitter at last year’s Winterfest. Bob 

might bring his transmitter to the club meeting Thursday. 
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Meeting Date, Time and Location: This month’s meeting will be on January 31st at the Belleville 

Fire House #4. The meeting starts at 8:00PM. Many start to gather at 7:30PM. There will not be testing this 
month.  

 New Members:  New applications should be submitted to the Sgt. at Arms. Applications will be vetted by the Sgt. 
at Arms and will be brought forward for a vote at the next monthly meeting after being submitted. We look 
forward to meeting/greeting any new member because to grow our club, we must find people that love to talk 
(should not be too hard) and that would love to be on the radio. So putting the two together can make a 
dedicated enthusiast for HAM Radio. We welcome all new members and prospective members and thank them 
for their interest in Ham Radio. 
 

 

Here are some short thoughts: 

Bob Heil, K9EID, will give a presentation on his Parametric Receive Audio System at the club meeting Thursday. Plan to attend! 

Don’t forget to check in to Larry’s, K9LWW, “Good Morning” drive time (7 – 8 am) net on our 2 meter repeater. Stop in and 

say HI! 

Larry is also working on a class for those wanting to test for their Extra class license. Let him know if you’re interested. 

Dan, KD9ADB, is looking for nominations for the club election. Let him know if you want to want to run for office or nominate 

someone. 

Hope to see you at the meeting or on the air. 

Remember to send anything you might have for SCAN to kc9mz@arrl.net 

 73 es gud dx, 

Randy, KC9MZ 

Thank You to Harry Church, W0KXP, for his very generous donation to the 

K9GXU repeater fund. 

Upcoming Hamfests: 
Lewis & Clark Radio Club March 23rd 7:00-12:00 New location on campus: “The Commons” 

https://k9ham.org/2018/12/31/lcrc-hamfest/  
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Please patronize our supports! 
 

 

 


